434 Bearcat Drive
Salt Lake City, Utah 84115
(801) 485-6700

September 27,1988

Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Just a little note to say thank you for the letter. I
am pleased that you wrote. I didn't realize the signal reached
that far south. I hope everything is 0.K. with you. Thank you
for listening. Keep in touch, any thoughts you might have would

be appreciated. Thanks.

Sincerely,
JOh S ML SR

Chris E. Maathuis
KEMX 1320 AM



